
	
SAFETY	ALERT		

	
Nova	Stakeholders,	
Yesterday	we	observed	a	potentially	dangerous	situation	
at	dismissal.	We	have	been	advised	that	once	school	is	
dismissed,	we	must	allow	students	to	leave	campus.	
Despite	this	ruling,	we	strongly	discourage	students	from	
leaving	the	campus	and	walking	along	College	Avenue	to	
get	in	vehicles	in	an	effort	to	avoid	our	student	drop-off	
and	pick-up	area.	Again,	safety	and	security	of	all	
children	and	staff	are	of	the	utmost	importance	and	this	
will	remain	our	top	priority.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	


